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A Week of Making Good Choices
Warren Township Elementary Schools
Guidance Department
October 16-20, 2017
 
 Dear Parents / Guardians:

In recognition of School Violence Awareness Week and National Red Ribbon Week, we will be celebrating “A Week of Making Good Choices.”  In line with our district wide character education curriculum we will be encouraging students to positively handle conflict and solve problems.   
We will be discussing positive and negative choices for the next several days, in conjunction with the “Week of Making Good Choices.”  Some of these choices involve our own actions, such as telling the truth, being kind to others, following rules, choosing good friends, and others.

Please encourage your child to discuss these lessons with you.
You may want to ask your child:
1. Did you have to make any hard choices today?  What choice did you make?

2. Tell me a good choice you made at school today.

3. Tell me a poor choice you made, and let’s talk about how you can make a better choice next time.

PRAISE your child at home, when he/she makes positive choices.  Some examples would be when homework is done promptly, when chores are done without being reminded, when good manners are shown, when your child walks away from an argument with a sibling or friend, etc.  If you have any further questions, do not hesitate to contact me. Thank you for your participation and ongoing support!  I look forward to another wonderful school year.  







Sincerely,







Diane Langworthy, MSS








Woodland School Counselor
 

 

Jeffrey Heaney, Principal                                                                                 
                   Woodland School

114 Stirling Road, Warren, NJ 07059                                                                                       908-753-5300


